
MEDIA MENTIONS

Hospital-Physician Co-Management Agreements:
How To Avoid A Major Pitfall
November 1, 2013 Chicago

Heather Delgado of the Chicago office is quoted in the Nov. 1 Becker’s
Hospital Review article, “Hospital-Physician Co-Management
Agreements: How to Avoid a Major Pitfall.” The article can be accessed
here.
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